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The Commissioners discussed getting the message out to the public regarding the rescheduled public 
hearing items, other items scheduled for the September 15, 2020, meeting, the consequences of the 
weather changing overnight and the need to pay the bills during the Emergency Special meeting. 

It was decided to consider and approve the Payment of Bills during today’s meeting. 

Payment of Bills 

Motion by Commissioner Joe Davis, III, seconded by Commissioner James E. Ball, to pay 
bills totaling $14,313,159.17 (fourteen million, three hundred thirteen thousand, one hundred 
fifty-nine dollars and seventeen cents) with the exception of Vendor #34, which is listed in 
the Baldwin County Accounts Payable Payments – September 15, 2020, for a revised total 
of $14,312,536.67. 

Of this amount, $9,743,470.25 (nine million, seven hundred forty-three thousand, four 
hundred seventy dollars and twenty-five cents) is payable to the Baldwin County Board of 
Education and $575,121.55 (five hundred seventy-five thousand, one hundred twenty-one 
dollars and fifty-five cents) is payable to the Gulf Shores Board of Education for their portion 
of the County Sales and Use Tax. 

The motion passed by the following vote: 

Aye: 4 - James E. Ball, Joe Davis III, Billie Jo Underwood, and Charles F. Gruber 
Nay: 0 
Absent: 0 
Abstain: 0 

Motion by Commissioner Joe Davis, III, seconded by Commissioner Charles F. Gruber, to 
pay Vendor #34 in the amount of $622.50. 

Vendor #34:  Ball, James E. - $622.50 

The motion passed by the following vote: 

Aye: 4 - Joe Davis III, Billie Jo Underwood, and Charles F. Gruber 
Nay: 0 
Absent: 0 
Abstain: 1 – James E. Ball 

Notification of Interim Payments Approved by the Clerk/Treasurer as  
Allowed Under Policy 8.1 

Wayne Dyess, County Administrator, informed the Commission that the Baldwin County 
Commission Interim Payments – September 15, 2020, made by the Clerk/Treasurer, totaling 
$3,465,888.39 (three million, four hundred sixty-five thousand, eight hundred eighty-eight 
dollars and thirty-nine cents) are a part of the record. 

Chairman Underwood said for the record those two Items will not be on the September 22, 2020, 
rescheduled regular meeting agenda. 

The Commissioners and staff discussed if there were other pressing items that should be approved 
during the Emergency Special meeting. 

Approval of Budget/Purchasing Action Items BE1-BE10 
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